
 
 
 
Liège, August 20, 2007 
 
 
 

 
To the International Board members 
 

 
 

Dear Madam, dear Sir, 
 
 
 As you know, the Belgian Section of CIRIEC celebrates this year the 
50th anniversary of settling the international secretariat in Belgium, more precisely 
in Liège. 
 
 To duly celebrate this anniversary, the Belgian Section organises at the 
Palais des Congrès of Liège on Thursday 29 November an international 
colloquium on the theme: « Public Economy and Social and Cooperative 
Economy, 50 years after.  What future perspectives? ». Enclosed you will find the 
provisional programme.  The final programme will reach you by the end of 
September. 
 
 On Thursday evening, the Belgian Section of CIRIEC and the Provincial 
Council of Liège invite you to a walking cocktail in the salons of the Provincial 
Palace. 
 
 On the next day, Friday 30 November 2007, we will hold our autumn 
meeting of the International Board on the premises of Ethias in Liège. In due time, 
you will receive the agenda and its possible annexes. 
 
 With the present letter, we wish to draw your attention if you wish to stay in 
Liège at this occasion. Please contact the secretariat of CIRIEC in Liège 
(ciriec@ulg.ac.be) to receive a hotel reservation form enabling you to get a 
preferential rate in one of the following hotels: Holiday Inn (next to the Palais des 
Congrès) or Mercure (downtown). The number of rooms being limited, we 
strongly advise you not to wait for the programme brochure to make your possible 
reservations. 
 
 Further, for organisational reasons, please send us back by return of mail 
the completed participation form.  Thanks. 
 
 Looking forward to and hoping to greeting you in Liège for this occasion, 
please receive meanwhile my best regards. 
 
 
 
         Bernard Thiry 
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Colloquium: CIRIEC - 50 years in Belgium 

 
International Board of CIRIEC 

 
Liège, 29-30 November, 2007 

 
 

PARTICIPATION FORM 
 
 

To return to Belgian Section of CIRIEC asbl 
 Université de Liège 
 Bât. B33 – bte 6 
 BE-4000 Liège 

 Tel. +32 (0)4 366 27 46         Fax +32 (0)4 366 29 58 
 e-mail  ciriec@ulg.ac.be 
 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
(NAME, first name) 
 
 
 
O will take part in the colloquium on Thursday 29 November 2007 * 
 
O will not take part in the colloquium on Thursday 29 November 2007 * 
 

 
 

O will take part in the walking Cocktail on Thursday evening 29 November 2007 * 
 

O will not take part in the walking Cocktail on Thursday evening 29 November 2007 * 
 
 

 
 

O will take part in the meeting of the International Board on Friday 30 November 2007 * 
 

O will not take part in the meeting of the International Board on 30 November 2007 * 
 
 
 
DATE    SIGNATURE 

 

                                            
* Please tick the appropriate. 
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